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Splitting districts directly violates the very essence of our
freedom to vote.  There is ZERO sensibility in breaking up any
districts and to assign districts who have clearly voted for
their County Supervisor.  Breaking up districts will affect our
long standing relationship with our County Supervisor and
former Senator Joel Anderson. 

As a governing school board member of Cajon Valley Union School
District, we frequently resource the county for decision
making.  I voted FOR JOEL ANDERSON TO BE OUR SUPERVISOR to work
with and maintain a working relationship.

By Jerrymandering the lines is stealing votes from his
constituents.

THIS NEEDS TO STOP IMMEDIATELY.

Concerned Voter, Citizen and Governing Board Member of Cajon
Valley Union School  

Jo Alegria

Elected Governing Board Trustee 
CajonValleyUnionSchoolDistrict
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